
Press Release Response to Concerns Regarding Little House on the Prairie 50th Anniversary 
Cast Event in Connecticut 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Event Organizers Address Feedback and Ensure Continued Commitment to Safety and Quality at 
the Little House on the Prairie 50th Anniversary Cast Event 

We would like to address recent concerns raised in response to the Little House on the Prairie 50th 
Anniversary Cast Event held in Connecticut. First and foremost, we want to acknowledge the 
feedback we’ve received and assure all attendees that the safety and enjoyment of our guests 
remain our top priority. While we understand that some individuals have voiced concerns, we are 
grateful for the hundreds of positive messages and comments that continue to pour in from 
attendees who had a memorable experience. 

Safety and Logistics Measures in Place: For the event, we took extensive precautions to ensure 
that all guests had a safe and enjoyable time. These measures included: 

� (4) Full-Time Police Officers assigned to the event to manage safety and security. 

� (2) EMS Staff on-site throughout the event’s hours, prepared for any medical emergencies. 

� (3) Parking Attendants dedicated to ensuring smooth traffic flow, directing handicap parking, and 
assisting with overall parking logistics. 

� (12-15) Staff and Volunteers, including museum staff, to manage cast, lines, and logistics, 
ensuring efficiency and comfort for all attendees. 

� (2) Front Gate Attendants assigned to check tickets and handle registration professionally and 
smoothly. 

� Full Fireman Tent Watch in place during all event functions for additional safety. 

� Shaded Tent Area provided for guests to rest comfortably throughout the event. 

Additional Efforts for Guest Comfort: 

� A Shuttle Bus Service was provided for additional parking, running from 9 AM to 9 PM on 
Saturday to ensure ease of access for all attendees. 

� We had 10 Porta Potties available in addition to the indoor restroom facilities to accommodate 
the needs of all guests. 

� (2) Food Trucks were on-site to provide food and refreshments throughout the event. 

  

  

 

  



Cast Members in Attendance: We were honored to welcome a star-studded lineup of original Little 
House on the Prairiecastmembers to this event, including: 

 Leslie Landon Matthews 
 Matthew Labyorteaux 
 Alison Arngrim 
 Victor French 
 Tracy French 
 Dean Butler 
 Jennifer Donati 
 Wendi Lou Lee 
 Pamela Roylance 
 Dave Friedman 
 Jonathan Kovacs 
 Sherri Stoner 
 Charlotte Stewart 
 Mitch Vogel 
 Tracie Savage 
 Kathryn Leigh Scott 
 Jennifer Steffin 
 Michelle Steffin 
 Chad Cowgill 
 Susan McCray 

Their presence helped make the event truly special for fans of all ages. The venue change allowed 
us to showcase four original wagons from the set of Little House on the Prairie and a special 
costume display, bringing a piece of the show’s history to life for everyone. 

Positive Feedback & Charitable Contributions: While some concerns were raised, we’ve also 
received hundreds of positive messages and comments from attendees who appreciated the 
opportunity to connect with their favorite cast members and enjoy the event. We are incredibly 
proud to announce that the event raised $26,000 in 
charitable donationsfor the KidsPlayMuseum in Connecticut, supporting local children and 
families. 

We recognize that every event comes with challenges, but we are fully committed to addressing any 
concerns raised and making improvements where necessary. Our goal is always to create a safe, 
enjoyable, and memorable experience for all attendees, and we deeply value the feedback from our 
fans and supporters. 

We remain committed to making each future event even better and thank everyone who has 
reached out with feedback, both positive and constructive. 

Thank you for your continued support of the Little House on the Prairie 50th Anniversary Cast Tour. 

 


